Sunset Rotary Key West Menendez Miler 5k Run/Walk
The Sunset Rotary Key West held its 5th Annual Menendez Miler 5k run/walk to benefit the Bobby Menendez High School Scholarship Fund.  Bobby Menendez, the former Key West High Principle, was on hand with his family members to participate in the event and signal the gun to start the race.  The weather was perfect even though there were a few minutes of downpour during the awards ceremony.  The turnout was great with approximated 200 participants, especially from the younger generation of runners.  The Southernmost Runners Club helped coordinate the logistics for the event.  As usual, there were plenty of great prizes for the participants along with refreshments and beer after the race. Sunset Rotary raised approximately $4,500 for the Scholarship Fund.
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Start off of the Sunset Key West Rotary’s Menendez Miler 5k Run/Walk in Key West on March 14, 2009.
